
PICKLEBALL
at the 

COMMUNITY HALL

   It may seem as if PICLKEBALL is a pretty new sport but the sport has actually been 
around nearly 50 years.  In 1965 what began as an improvised game to entertain family 
and friends slowly grew into a game that is played world wide.  People of all ages and 
walks of life enjoy this all-inclusive sport and you are invited to join in the fun.

SPONSORED BY THE CHRISTMAS VALLEY/NORTH LAKE CHAMBER 
WITH THE SUPPORT OF 

THE CHRISTMAS VALLEY PARK AND RECREATION DISTRICT

THE COURT HAS BEEN PAINTED IN THE COMMUNITY 
HALL AND THE NEW NET IS ASSEMBLED AND UP!

TO GET ALL THE INFORMATION YOU NEED ABOUT 
SCHEDULING GO TO THE CHAMBER’S WEB PAGE

christmasvalleychamber.org 
and click on PICKLEBALL

There you will find a calendar - updated every two weeks - of times 
the hall is open for play.  

For now, just call 541-480-0753
Soon we will have an interactive page on which players can 

communicate, book a time, or find a playing partner.

BENEFITS OF PLAYING:
GETTING SOME EXERCISE - MEET NEW PEOPLE

AND 
HAVE A GOOD TIME 


